
THE CALLICOON WATER CO., INC. 
        39 Lower Main Street, PO Box 277 

          Callicoon, New York 12723 
       (845) 887-4425 

 
 

July 29, 2019 

 

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza, 20th Floor 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
RE:  Case 18-W-0556 – Petition of The Callicoon Water Company 

and the Town of Delaware for Approval of a Transfer of All 
Water Supply Assets Serving the Hamlet of Callicoon in the 
Town of Delaware, Sullivan County. 

 
Compliance filing pursuant to Commission Order issued and 
effective March 18, 2019 (Ordering Clause No. 3). 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

Enclosed for filing is Cancellation Supplement No. 8 
to P.S.C. No. 5 – Water, effective July 30, 2019, in compliance 
with the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the 
State of New York. 
 

Supplement No. 8 cancels The Callicoon Water Company’s 
tariff schedule, supplements, and statements contained in 
P.S.C. No. 5 – Water. 

 
Pursuant to Ordering Clause No. 4, the requirements of 

Public Service Law §89-c(10) and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 for newspaper 
publication of the supplement being filed are waived as the 
Company has notified its customers of the Commission’s 
determination in the above-referenced case. 

 
  

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

Richard S. Baum 
President 
The Callicoon Water Company, Inc. 

Received: 07/29/2019


